
Matthew 5:15-16 Nor do they light a lamp and put it under a 

basket, but on a lampstand, and it gives light to all who are in the 

house. 

We have heard of your amazing selflessness in helping your 

community on what should have been your Celebration Day. Here 

are some personal messages to you from our senior leaders… 

Dear St Joseph’s Year 12 students,   

The Kilbreda College community is thinking of you all during 

this time. Your commitment and compassion to helping the 

community during your celebration day is inspiring to all of us. 

We are all very sorry for the devastation that is occurring in 

Echuca, and are hoping that you, your families and friends are 

safe and well.  

We are all thinking of you and wishing you all the best for your 

upcoming exams! We will continue to hold you in our thoughts 

and prayers during this time. Stay Safe. 

From Rachel  

 

Best of luck with your exams that are coming up, we are all 

thinking of you in these hard times. Keep smiling!  

Charlotte  

 

Hi St Joseph's year 12, 

I know right now must be extremely scary, and definitely not what 

you expected your graduation to look like, but hang in there! I'm so 

sorry this has happened to you but know that I'm so proud you're 

still going, and I wish you all the best for all your exams! Keep 

doing what your doing 



From Aliki  

 

To St Joseph’s year 12s,  

Good luck with exams, you’ll do great.  

Keep making your community proud.  

Shea 

 

Stay safe! We hope you can celebrate on a later date, good luck 

with exams :) 

Raani 

 

Praying for all of you during this difficult time. Having family 

living in Echuca myself, I understand your feelings of worry and 

uneasiness. We are thinking of you, stay safe. All the best with 

your exams. 

Alexia 

 

Sending you this message to let you know, we are thinking of you 

and are wishing you the best of luck for exams! You've got this. 

Take care and stay safe ❤️ 

Marley 

 

We all hope you and your family are staying safe during this 

time. It is already a stressful time, and I know this will be an extra 

challenge, but you got this!! Thinking of you during this time 

and wishing you all the best for your exams :)  

Ava  

 



All of us at Kilbreda college admire your commitment to each other 

and your community! We can’t possibly imagine what you’re 

going through but it is awesome to hear how you are all working 

together. My thoughts and best wishes for your exams but more 

importantly your health and safety is with you all! 

Lots of love 😊, Francesca.  

 

Us as a Kilbreda family and community will support you though 

this tough time, we are all thinking about you. Hoping you are all 

safe and healthy and wishing you the best of luck with all your 

exams and your future endeavours. 

Much Love Mackenzie  

 

To the senior students of St Joseph’s Echuca, 

Words cannot begin to express our sympathy to you during this 

challenging time, along with the struggles of completing senior 

studies. Sending all the love and luck in the world and wishing 

you the best with your upcoming exams. 

Sienna  

 

Congratulations on graduating and successfully completing 

secondary school. This is a very exciting and nerves time for all of 

you. I am deeply sorry for what you are all going through during 

the floods and may you all be safe and healthy in this difficult 

period. I wish you the very best and good luck for all of your future 

endeavours whether you are about to sit your VCE exams or embark 

something different. We all admire the hard work you are doing by 

helping to save your community instead of celebrating your school 

graduation. I think it’s an understatement that we are all 



tremendously proud of your actions and behaviours over this 

difficult time. We the students of Kilbreda College are all thinking 

and praying for you during this tough time. Once again, good 

luck with your up and coming exams and in the future ahead.  

Kind regards, Olivia 

 

Dear Year 12 student/s 

With not long to go I'm sure many of you are feeling tired and 

stressed, though, throughout these many years of schooling you 

still are able to work tirelessly towards your goals, and even on the 

days that may matter most to you, you are able to help others and 

continue to not be selfish, many people in your school and 

community are so proud of you and appreciate all that you do, and 

wish to thank you for your work and know that you are not alone, 

there is always light even in tough times. You have done it, you 

have made it this far, and each and every one of you should be so 

proud of yourself. All of us wish you the best of luck for your 

future and for your exams. For some, this might not be easy but 

know that you all have support and people in your lives, whether it's 

parents, teachers, friends and more, we all want you to continue to 

do your best. No matter how you go in your exams or studies, you 

should all be extremely happy with what you have become and what 

you have achieved. 

Best wishes, 

VCAL class 001  

 

I wish you the best of luck with your exams and hope you stay safe. 

We are thinking of you here at Kilbreda.  



Good luck with your exams, Isabella 

 

Lots of prayers and thoughts sent your way, all the best of luck 

with exams, stay safe and good luck! 

From Olivia  

 

Keeping you in our prayers. Congratulations on finishing year 12, 

it is such a big accomplish. All the best and stay safe. 

Love,  

Cleo and Bec xo 

 

To all you year 12's at St Joseph's what a devastation to have to 

deal with this especially at this time of year. However, I know you 

are all strong enough to get through this and the courage you have 

displayed by helping your community in a time of crisis is 

representative of that. I hope you all stay safe and best of luck with 

exams we are all thinking of you. 

Grace  

 

Thinking of you guys during this tough time. You are so close to 

the end, keep trying your best and stay safe 

Natasha  

 

Hello students of St Joseph's Echuca, 

I just wanted to wish you luck for your end of year exams  

and congratulate you on all your hard work. You are absolutely  

amazing, we are all thinking of you right now and wishing  

you the very best of luck!! 



Mary 

 

To the students of St Joseph’s, I just wanted to wish you good luck 

for your upcoming exams! Spending you the best of wishes during 

this incredibly tough period, and you should be very proud of the 

efforts you have made over the past few days and weeks both in 

working hard for yourself and the betterment of your community! 

Thinking of you, and here’s to crossing the finishing line together!  

Kasey 

 

We are all thinking of you and wishing you nothing but the best 

with everything ahead. – Olivia 

Hi year 12's, I just wanted to pass on my best wishes for you all. 

I'm so sorry to hear about the floods you are facing, and that you 

missed out on your celebration day. I'm sure you were all looking 

forward to it, but please remember that one day doesn't determine 

how you're high school experience has to end. Be proud of your 

efforts in these past 6 years of high school, and 13 of school in total 

because to get to this point is truly amazing! Do the best that you 

can and continue to look after one another and yourselves. 

Sending love and thoughts to you all, best of luck and please stay 

safe. 

From fellow year 12, Shannen.  

 

Hey Year 12's!! Congratulations on graduating high school!! 

Despite the unforgiving circumstances at the moment, keep your 

heads high, stay strong and keep safe. Best of luck with your 

exams!! -Chloe  

 

Hey, I hope that you and your families are staying safe in these 



horrible times. Goodluck with your upcoming exams, you will do 

amazing! Don't worry about the outcome, you have already 

achieved so much.  

Michaela 

 

I am devastated to hear about the state of your town right now, and 

I am sending my thoughts your way. Even though this is a rough 

end to your final year of high school, you should be proud of all 

that hard work and dedication you have put into your work, and 

clean up during the floods. Me and the rest of the Kilbreda College 

community wish you well for the years to come and know that you 

can find the light at the end of the tunnel! 

All the best from Catalina 


